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• SOAC moved to enhance and clarify the Global Understanding and Responsibility 

Outcome statement. 

• Gretchen Arthur and I will gather best practice information for current assessment and 

common course outcome activities in multiple disciplines for presentation at the next 

meeting.  

• Marty Orlowski began a discussion relating the numbers of outcomes for course to the 

corresponding credits students earn for the course. The required number of common 

course outcomes related to the General Education Outcome Rubric was also considered.   

• The 2013 Faculty Assessment Day will be on March 22 at the Orchard Ridge campus. 

Requests for discipline should be submitted by Tuesday March 8. 

 

  

   


